
 

Freshwater Weekly Bulletin 
Monday, December 10, 2018 

Upcoming Events & Activities 
December 11 FEF Meeting – 3:00 p.m. – Room 2 
December 11 Board Meeting – 6:00 p.m. – Conference Room 
December 21 Winter Concert – 9:00 a.m. - Gymnasium 
December 21 Minimum Day – Early Dismissal (Grades K-8) 
Dec. 22-Jan. 6 Winter Recess (NO SCHOOL) 
January 7 Community Club Meeting – 6:30 p.m. – Conference Room 
January 15 FEF Meeting – 3 p.m. – Room 2 
January 15 FCMS Lottery – 6:00 p.m. (Prior to Board Mtg.)–Freshwater Auditorium 
January 15 Board Meeting – 6:00 p.m. – Conference Room 
January 17 Minimum Day – Early Dismissal (Grades K-8) 
January 21 MARTIN LUTHER KING, JR. HOLIDAY (NO SCHOOL) 
January 22 FCMS Meeting – 6:30 p.m. – Room 16 
February 1 LEGO/Game Night – 6:30 p.m. - Cafeteria 
February 4 Community Club Meeting – 6:30 p.m. – Conference Room 
February 6 OPEN HOUSE – Science Fair/Invention Convention – 6:30 p.m. - Gym 
February 7 Minimum Day – Early Dismissal (Grades K-8) 

 
INTERDISTRICT ATTENDANCE ENROLLMENT FOR 2019-2020:  Interdistrict Attendance enrollment for 2019-2020 
school year has begun.  For those interested in obtaining an interdistrict transfer, please contact your district of 
residence to begin the process.  The priority application deadline for the 2019-2020 school year is FEBRUARY 1, 
2019.
 

  For more information, please contact your school district of residence. 

T-K/KINDERGARTEN ENROLLMENT FOR FRESHWATER SCHOOL:

2.  Immunization Record (California law requires that students are up to date on all required immunizations or 

  T-K and Kindergarten Registration for Freshwater 
School will begin Monday, January 7.  Items you will need for registration are as follows:  1.  Birth Certificate 

That they have a medical waiver signed by a licensed physician) 3.  CDHP Well Child Exam – Completed within 18 
months of entering First Grade (Form given to you when you receive your registration packet), 4.  Oral Health 
Assessment (Form given to you when you receive your registration packet).  Children entering Kindergarten MUST 
TURN AGE 5 ON OR BEFORE SEPTEMBER 1. 
 
FEF DOLPHIN CARD FUNDRAISER:

**Dolphin cards are still available for purchase in the office, and make wonderful stocking stuffers! 

  We are so excited to announce that we have reached our fundraising goal with 
our Dolphin Cards, and will be presenting the SKY DOME PLANETARIUM ASSEMBLY to Freshwater Students 
throughout the day on January 10!  Thank you, Freshwater Families for purchasing Dolphin cards and selling them 
to friends and family. 

**With 18 local merchants, there are fantastic discounts for everyone! 
    
MIA BELLA CUPCAKE TAKEOVER:

601-3451. 

  On Thursday, December 13, Mia Bella Cupcakes in Arcata will be hosting a 
fundraiser, with 20% of the total sales going towards supporting Freshwater Educational Foundation’s After School 
Enrichment Classes.  Call 707-630-5059 to place your orders in advance for pickup on the 13th.  Please mention this 
event and get 10% off your pre-order of assorted half dozen or full dozens, or visit the store throughout the day 
and take home a variety of cupcake goodness!  It’s the perfect time to get some sweet treats for your holiday 
parties.  If you have any questions regarding the Mia Bella Cupcake Takeover, please contact Jan Scurfield at 

 
AmazonSMILE

 1.  Visit smile.amazon.com 

 – Holiday Shopping is coming up!  Please support Freshwater Educational Foundation (FEF) when 
you are shopping on Amazon.  It’s FREE and EASY!  Amazon will donate 5% of eligible Amazon Smile purchases to 
FEF.  Amazon prime benefits can still be used when making your purchase. 

 2. Choose Freshwater Educational Foundation from the search menu 
 3. Bookmark smile.amazon.com and do all of your Amazon shopping through that site so FEF 
     can benefit every time you shop. 
 4.  Tell your friends and family! 
 



 
 
 
HOLIDAY BOUTIQUE:

 

  Thank you to all of the students, parents, relatives, and community members who support 
the Holiday Boutique last Friday!  A big THANK YOU to Holiday Boutique Chairperson, Rachel Grosveld, for taking 
charge of this Community Club sponsored event.  Happy Holidays to everyone from the Freshwater Community 
Club! 

FCMS CALENDAR:

 

  FCMS Art Elective students have created an art calendar for 2019.  Art calendars are $15.00 and 
available for purchase in the office and library.  This is a fundraiser for the Art Elective and all proceeds will go 
towards field trips and supplies.  Thank you for supporting FCMS.  If you have any questions concerning the 
calendar, please contact Chrystyna Johnson at 845-5641. 

ALL FRESHWATER FAMILIES:  The Freshwater Yearbook Staff would like your amazing photographs to use in the 
yearbook.  We are looking for pictures of group fun, class parties, Halloween, etc.  Please send them to us at 
freshwateryearbook@gmail.com 
 
FRESHWATER SCIENCE FAIR:  The Freshwater Science Fair is February 5-6, 2019, and it’s time to contact 
former judges and recruit new ones!  Community members and parents with a background or interest in 
science may judge.  Judging will take place on February 5 from 8:30 a.m. to around 12:00 Noon.  We 
provide our judges with a continental breakfast of fruit, bagels, and Ramone’s pastries as well as coffee, 
tea, or juice.  Your commitment of time to judge is a way to show students we care about their 
education and we honor their work as well as a real in-depth look at the great work our students are 
doing!  If you are interested, please complete the Call for Judges Flier (coming home with your child 
today) or contact Mr. Haller or Mrs. McNeill at the school (442-2969) dhaller@freshwatersd.org or 
smcneill@freshwatersd.org  
 
LOST AND FOUND ITEMS:   We have a great number of lost and found items that have not been claimed 
and we are no longer able to store them on campus.  Our plan is to have lost and found items available 
in front of the office through the week and on Friday of each week, all unclaimed items will be taken to 
Good Will.  We have worked very hard to return items with names in them to the owners but most of 
the items had no names in them.  PLEASE  HELP US BY LABELING YOUR CHILD’S CLOTHING

 

.  Also, 
we would appreciate it if you would take time during the week to check for any of your child’s(ren’s) lost 
clothing. 
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